
I would like to point out that our company employs roughly 15 residents of Guelph and we 
proudly have an office downtown where we transact business at local banks, business and 
restaurants.  
 
Quite simply if there is a continued proliferation of encampments in the downtown area we 
will not continue to do business in the downtown of Guelph. 
 
It is certainly imperative the city do everything within its power to offer accommodations to 
the homeless of our community, but allowing public encampments downtown is not 
acceptable and it will drive away business, including ours. 
 
 
--  
Andrew Maloney, J.D., M.B.A. 
NHLPA Certified Agent 
Maloney & Thompson Sports Management 
226.821.0422 
www.maloneythompson.com 
M&T Instagram | M&T Twitter 
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